NATIONAL SAFETY COUNCIL AWARD NOMINATIONS
The American Association for the Surgery of Trauma is responsible for selecting a recipient for the National Safety Council Award for 2023.  As the President of the AAST, I am requesting your assistance in possible nominations.  I have included information below on criteria for nomination, the purpose of the NSC Award, and the process for nomination.

All nominations are due by March 15, 2023
Purpose of the National Safety Council Award
The award is made in recognition of outstanding service to safety by surgeons or surgical organizations.  The Surgeons’ Award for Service to Safety is sponsored by the National Safety Council and nominated by the American Association for the Surgery of Trauma in odd-numbered years and the American College of Surgeons’ Committee on Trauma in even-numbered years.  The nomination is approved by both organizations before it is forwarded to the National Safety Council.

Criteria for the National Safety Council Award
An individual or organization whose service and activity make outstanding contributions to the prevention of accidents, establish, or demonstrate methods and results adaptable to other individuals or groups, or result in stimulating others to undertake or take part in safety projects or programs.  Program organization, activity, and accomplishments may be evaluated.  For example, a surgeon might be the first one to recognize a new accident hazard; involve his/her associates in a study of this problem; report his/her findings by writing scientific papers for professional periodicals and speaking at professional and other meetings; take an active part in safety council work; and participate in committee work so that other organizations can be alerted to the problem and learn how they can help to prevent such accidents.
Process to Nominate an Applicant
1. Nominee must be a surgeon or a surgical organization (or unit thereof)

2. Send the name along with a brief description of this individual’s accomplishments that qualifies them to receive this important award.  Providing more detail will enhance the nominee’s chances of being selected.  Please do not just submit a name or non-specific statements of support.  You may send your nomination letter to: Sharon Gautschy, sgautschy@aast.org 

3. Submit your nomination by March 15, 2023
The AAST Board of Managers will consider all applicants at the Spring Board of Managers Meeting in April.
Thank you for your assistance with this important Award.  
Eileen Bulger, MD
AAST President
